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Issues raised Response 
Proposed Bus stop for Renwick especially for school 
children – can it be raised at Traffic Committee also 
address traffic speed on Renwick Drive (police).  
 

Council has spoken to resident regarding the Traffic 
Committee and provided details of the process and 
information.  
 
The works are part of the Development Conditions for 
the sub-division and will be completed by the Developer. 
 

Update on what is happening with Old South Road 
 

Council is currently liaising with Transport for NSW 
regarding design and funding and an update is expected 
in late January 2022.  
 

Concern for lack of facilities for young people eg skate 
park like skate park – (IA advised there is a report  
Community and Recreational Facilities Strategy  will be 
reported at tomorrow’s Council meeting 

Report on Community and Recreational Facilities 
Strategies reported to Council on 24 November. Copy 
provided below.  

Council report.pdf

 
Project  for Mittagong and Bowral bike track – no 
updates received 

Staff contacted the customer and left a message for a 
return call on 25 November to discuss the project as 
there is no bike track currently proposed. Staff have had 
no response from the customer.  A shared use path has 
been incrementally constructed along Mittagong Rd / 
Bowral Rd over the past few years to complete a link 
from Cliff Street to the railway bridge, but this would not 
be described as a “bike track”. 
The Bicycle Strategy for Mittagong, Bowral and Moss 
Vale (2008) references linkages between Mittagong and 
Bowral as part of a 10 year program (2008 – 18) but 
much of this work has not eventuated due to budgetary 
restrictions and possibly technical difficulties. 
A review of the pedestrian access and mobility plan 
(2014) and the bicycle strategy (2008) is planned to 
update and inform future programs. 
 

 
 
 
 


